
Manager
Standard Bank
Kitui Branch
Box 166
Kitui. 2/9/93

Re: Double Signatures on Sasol Account/Change of Mailing Address

The purpose of this letter is first to instruct the bank that henceforth all 
cheques should be signed by two directors. The undersigned will be the 
signatories. Their signatures are already with you.

If we need to fill other forms please let us know, but for the purpose of 
facilitating our operations, please clear the cheques attached.

We appreciate your cooperation on this matter.

Yours sincerely,
SASOL Foundation

G-C. M. Mutiso Peter van Dongen
Chairman  Treasurer



Manager
Standard Bank
Kitui Branch
Box 166
Kitui. 14/3/94


